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Sent on behalf of Ecole Maillard Middle School...

Photo Retake Day: Lifetouch will be returning on Tuesday, November 19, 2024 for photo re-take day!

Grade 6 Parents: If your child missed the Grade 6 Immunization Clinic that was held at the school today, the
Public Health Nurse will be returning on Monday, November 25 to see those students who missed today due to
illness or did not get their paperwork in time.

If you still have the Fraser Health paperwork at home, please send this to the school office with your child as soon
as possible, to ensure they can be seen on November 25th by the Public Health Nurse.

If you have any further questions regarding the clinic, please contact the Fraser Health Department direct at
604-949-7251.

2024-2025 Yearbook: Log into your School Cash Online Account https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com and pre-
order your child’s yearbook.
On the Calendar: View this year’'s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar

e NOTE: the upcoming early dismissal days for the Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences are on Wed.
Dec 4 and Thu. Dec 5 at 1:45PM. More information regarding how to book conference times will be sent
to you direct from your child's classroom teacher soon.

PAC News Update

Our next hot lunch day is on Thursday, November 21 from Doughnut Love. Just a reminder,
that Munchalunch.com will send a reminder email one day prior to the hot lunch date if you placed an order.

Lunch orders are still being accepted via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ . Note that orders must be
placed 8 days prior to the Hot Lunch Date.

If you have any questions, please contact us at maillardpac@gmail.com.

VOLUNTEERS: If you would like to volunteer for hot lunches, Grade 8 leaving committee, fundraising, etc please
contact the PAC at maillardpac@gmail.com. We're looking forward to hearing from you!
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Community Information:

Mark your calendars!! Ecole Dr. Charles Best Secondary is hosting a Winter Market on Friday, November 15,
2024 from 5:30PM to 9:30PM in their school gym. Please see the attached Dr. Charles Best-Winter Market
Flyer.pdf for details!

Attachments:
-Dr. Charles Best-Winter Market Flyer.pdf

~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email 081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish to be
removed. Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive these emails.~
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